UNEER D STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BURIEAU OF INVESTIGCATION

In Reply, Please Refer 0 Post Office Box 992418 AMF

File No.

Miami International Airport
Miami, Florida 33159

August 3, 1979

Mr. Harold Welsberg
7627 0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Welsberg:

This is in regard to your letter dated July 29, 1979
with enclosure concerning a Freedom of Information Act request.

Please be ndvised that the files which appear
responsive to your Freedom of Information Act request will be
forwarded to Flil Headquarters in Washington for processing.

Very truly yours,

ARTHUR F. NEHRBASS

Special Agent in Charge
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William P. Hayes
Supervisory Special Agent




